
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction Begins in July for Litchfield Park 
City Center Infrastructure Improvements 

The City of Litchfield Park has contracted with Achen-
Gardner to construct infrastructure improvements for the 
Litchfield Park City Center development on the east side of 
Litchfield Road north of Wigwam Boulevard. Initial work 
includes preparation of the City Center site for installation 
of utility and infrastructure improvements to serve the 
future needs of the site. 
 

Scheduled to begin July 6, crews will work on the City 
Center site to conduct landscape removals, clearing and 
mass grading. Utility installation and relocations, as well as 
drainage improvements will follow this work. 
 

As the City of Litchfield Park sets in motion the Litchfield 
Park City Center development, you may see additional 
trucking and hauling activities on nearby roads, as well as 
heavy equipment on-site.  

Thank you for your patience during this work! 

Project Information: 602.532.6250  
Litchfield-Park.org 


